
Bellport, N. Y. 

May 29, 1971 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Snafu! 	A letter from Irma Jorge of 
Black Star's Photo Library informs me that they 
think Mr. Herron has the negative of the photo 
I requested, and that at the moment he is some-
where in Africa (as you also write). She is 
trying to contact him and will let me know 
when she hears from him. And I'll let you know. 

I'd like to be helpful on the other mat-
ters you write about but I don't think this is 
the time to do it. Everything has been done by 
letter so far, since I rarely gettao New York. 
But probably I could phone them 	I next 
hear from them - which will not, of course., be 
for some time. 

yours, 


